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Technical Update 
9 January 2009 

APESB withdraws APS 9 Statement on Compilation of F inancial Reports 
 

The Accounting Professional & Ethical Standards Board (APESB) has announced the withdrawal 
of APS 9 Statement on Compilation of Financial Reports with effect on 31 December 2008.  
 
APES 315 Compilation of Financial Information which is effective from 1 January 2009 will replace 
APS 9.  
 

Professional standard to be withdrawn 

 

Replacement standard 

APS 9 Statement on Compilation of Financial   
Reports  

APES 315 Compilation of Financial Information 

 
 
Copies of the replacement standard and the basis for conclusions are available from the APESB 
website: www.apesb.org.au 

 

– ENDS – 

 

Technical Enquiries:   

Mr Channa Wijesinghe 

Senior Project Manager 

Email:    channa.wijesinghe@apesb.org.au 

Phone:   03 9642 4372 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Accounting Professional & Ethical Standards Board 
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Melbourne, Victoria, 3000 
Telephone: 03 9670 8911 

Fax: 03 9670 5611 
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